
     
August 2019 Newsletter

        
  QUARTERLY DUES IN THE AMOUNT OF $250 PAYABLE   

JULY 1 and OCTOBER 1, 2019; CART PATH TRAIL FEE
$75; GAS  CART STORAGE $60; ELECTRIC CART STORAGE

$75; GOLF BAG STORAGE $10

REMEMBER:  DUES CAN BE PAID VIA PAY PAL WITH
BANK ACCOUNT OR CREDIT CARD

  

ADMINISTRATION
Come out and enjoy The Club! 

Dave Ramsay, President

HOUSE & GROUNDS
Three new TVs have been added to the Club for a total of seven TVs.  All are up and
running with their own Dish Network receivers.
 
Copier from main Club office has been officially shipped back to R K Dixon with contract
canceled.
 
New phones have been purchased and installed to replace aging phones within Club.  Switched
phone provider to Mid-Century.  Frontier internet and phone have been officially canceled.
 
Bathrooms are currently being painted and refreshed upstairs with the ceiling in the big room
downstairs to be painted beginning 07/14.
 
A huge thanks needs to be given to Jody Centers as well as Heather Rice for filling in at the
bar when needed over the past few weeks.
 
A big welcome to Connie Davis as she has moved back to the Elmwood area and is now working
in the Pro Shop.  A big thanks to Connie Davis for filling in at the bar when she was needed
as well.

Jenni Case & Kevin Chaney, Co-Chairpersons
House & Grounds Committee

GOLF
The new hole was opened at the July 4th outing, which featured 55 players and was won by
the team of Nate Graves, Roger Nelson, Steve Conklin and Ray Stillson with a score of 11
under.
 
Nelson was closest to pin on No. 17, Rick Alvis won long drive on No. 3, Jason Bridges made
longest putt on No. 9 and Graves was closest to pin on No. 4.



 Jim Patterson with the first official swing on new No. 17

The Member Guest challenge has been rescheduled to Saturday, August 17th. Cost will be
$50 per player with sign in at Noon with shot gun start scheduled for 1:00 p.m. Dinner
following the event and awards will be provided. Please email Dave Ramsay
(david.ramsay@arcosa.com) if you are interested in playing. 
 
As always, please remember to repair your ball marks on the greens. 

Brandon Burwell & Jason Centers, Co-Chairpersons
Golf Committee

POOL
We had our annual inspection by the State this week. We scored a perfect; that makes two
years in a row! Congratulations to our managers for a job well done!
 
The Jr. High Swim Party will be August 2nd from 7:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. $5 entry fee for
members and non-members.
 
Limited pool hours will begin the week of August 19th. Those will be posted soon.

Brook Bolton & Lindsay Powers, Co-Chairpersons
Pool Committee

SOCIAL
Fourth of July was a busy day for MLCC. Social committee hosted a potluck and provided
pulled pork sandwiches. 

We'll host a bags tournament on the evening of August 17. More details to follow.

Greg Dawson & Mallory Miller, Co-Chairpersons
Social Committee

CLUB & SOCIAL CALENDAR
July:
27-Big Dog Golf Outing 36 Holes at 7:30 a.m.
28-Big Dog Golf Outing 36 Holes at 7:30 a.m.

August:
04-Family Reunion in Stillson Room / K Coulter
04-Picnic Area & Grill / Jean Almasi
08-Men's Feed Night in Bar & Downstairs Banquet Room at 6:00 p.m.
10-Wedding Reception in Stillson Room & Downstairs Banquet Room / G. Tuttle
11-Celebration of Life in Downstairs Banquet Room / D. Forrest
12-M.L.C.C. Board Meeting in Downstairs Banquet Room at 6:30 p.m.
12-E.B.W. Meal & Meeting in Stillson Room at 6:00 p.m.
17-Members & Guest Golf Outing in Kitchen & Stillson Room at 1:00 p.m.



17-Bags & Bocce Ball Tournament from 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
22-Men's Golf League Banquet in Downstairs Banquet Room after Golf Scramble
24-Parents Club "Golf for Education" at Golf Course and Stillson Room, Downstairs Banquet
Room & Bar starting at 12:00 p.m.
25-Timberlake/Maple Lane Golf Tournament in Kitchen & Stillson Room
31-50th Wedding Annivrsary Party in Downstairs Banquet Room / L. Reinhart

Maple Lane Country Club / 701 N Magnolia / Elmwood, IL  61529
309.742.8212

www.maplelanecountryclub.org


